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Monday 11th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Parent & Carer Workshops/Meetings 

We are running a series of parent workshops over this term. Please find the dates and times below. The workshops 
are a really good opportunity for you to learn about how your child is learning at school and what you can do at 
home to help.  It is also a good chance to meet other parents and carers.  Our SEND (Special Educational Needs and 
Disabilities) workshops are open to all parents/carers of children who have additional needs (including those whose 
children do not have an official diagnosis).  

The workshops will be 45 minutes to 1 hour.  

Date and time Year 
Groups 

Event Information 

Monday 18th 
September 
 
5:00pm 

Year 6 Secondary Transfer 
Information meeting 

Come and find out more about how to apply for 
secondary school.  This is a very important meeting 
for all of our year 6 parents.  

Wednesday 20th 
September 
 
3.30pm 

All year 
groups 
(except 2S) 

Meet the teacher Come and meet your child’s class teacher, find out 
what they will be learning, how to complete 
homework and more information about your child’s 
new year group.  

Thursday 21st 
September  
3:30 

2S Meet the teacher Come and meet Ms Sands and find out what your 
children will be learning, how to complete homework 
and more information about your child’s new class.  

Tuesday 26th 
September 
 
9.00am 

Year 6 Year 6 SATs 
information 

Find out about the SATs tests that your child will be 
taking at the end of the year and learn how you can 
support them.  

Thursday 28th 
September 
 
9.00am 

Reception  Phonics Learn about how we teach phonics at Sunnyhill and 
how you can support your child at home 

Thursday 12th 
October 
 
2.00pm 

All year 
groups 

SEND Coffee 
Afternoon 

Open to all parents and carers of children in our 
school who have a Special Educational Need. Come 
along and meet other parents and get expert advice 
from our SENDCo.  

Tuesday 17th 
October 
 
9.00am 

All year 
groups 

Online safety parent 
workshop 

Come and learn how to keep your child safe on the 
internet. Find out how to manage your child’s screen 
time and make the most of their computer skills.  
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Tuesday 31st 
October  
 
9.00am 

Yr 3 - 6  Reading Learn about how to support your child at home with 
reading.  

Tuesday 7th 
November 
 
2.00pm 

All year 
groups 

SEND Coffee 
Afternoon  

Open to all parents and carers of children in our 
school who have a Special Educational Need. Come 
along and meet other parents and get expert advice 
from our SENDCo.  

Tuesday 14th and 
Thursday 16th 
November 
 
Timings to be 
confirmed 

All year 
groups 

Parent/carer Evening Meet with your child’s class teacher to find out how 
your child is doing in their new year group. You will be 
sent information for how to book your appointment 
closer to the time. 

Tuesday 21st 
November 
 
9.00am 

Y1 - 2 Maths Learn how we teach maths at Sunnyhill and how you 
can support your child at home. 

Tuesday 28th 
November 
 
9.00am 

Year 3  - 6  Spelling and 
handwriting 

Learn how we teach spelling and handwriting at 
Sunnyhill and how you can support your child to learn 
spelling patterns and rules. 

 

If you have any questions about these sessions, you can ask your child’s class teacher or email me at 
ctrewhella@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk. 

We really look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. 

Best wishes, 

 

Claire Trewhella 

Deputy Headteacher  
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